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Ottava, soth April, 1908.str,-

I beg to inform you that the following is an extract

from a letter which the Department recently received from Chief

Johnurs, Alex. Thomas, Sylvan Thomas and Anthony Mirchell,

who wrote from Lennox Island, viz:- "Also we would be pleased

"to know if the Department can pay Dr. Stewart of Tyne Valley

P.E.I. for the services of medical attendant and medicines in

the future that is from now and in the future. Ve sincerely

hope that the Department will do this for the poor Indians of

Lennox Ieland Reserve and Morell.

Kindly furnish a full report in this matter at your

early convenience.

Your obedient servant,

SomLian

Secretary.

J.O.Arsenault, Esq.,

 Indian supt.,

Niggon's Road, P.E.I.
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